Southern Student Organizing Committee

HARMAN HOWARD ROMAINE

VICE-CHAIRMAN HOWARD SPENCER

BECRETARY HERMAN CARTER

ROY MONEY, JR.

STAFF

SUE THRASHER FON VESTAL KATHY BARRETT ED HAMLETT GENE GUERRERO, JR. 915 EIGHTEENTH AVENUE, SOUTH NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37212

P.O. BOX 6403

PHONE 256-6050

Hay 4, 1965

Nrs. Kenneth Nontgomery 875 Bridlewood Read Northbrook, Illinois

Dear Mrs. Montgomery:

It was good to talk with you again last Sunday night. I have heard only "rave" reports about the freedom school workshop. I wanted to call to see if there was an extra space and I wanted to drive up for a day or two, but several things happened like a trip home, and then the flu.

I'm looking forward to speing you again in Chicago. I really do detest calling people and pleading for help with money. That's one part of the job that I had much rather forego. The appointments where you make the actual request are even worse. But . . . we are quite broke, with less than \$200 in the bank, and now is not the time to fold. We have many good plans for the fall and our mailing list has tripled during the west four or five months.

Notice I hung up on Sunday might I realized that we had set Nonday as a contative date to visit the JOIN project. That was the date set to see Mr. Karp. He called today to see that he could not arrange for us to visit with the Civic Forum (or whatever that thing is) but we will have to meet with him on Nonday. I don't know how much time we will need to spend with him, but serhaps we will still have Nonday afternoon free. I will call you as seen as I speak with him on Nonday morning.

Looking forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,

Sug Theachas